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I support the permanent solution of Alternative SL-5 for contaminated soil and sediment at the
former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA. 

Proposed Alternative SL-3, leaving contaminated soil in place forever in a capped mound is
unacceptable. This would present a long term risk of future contamination from natural disasters
and would greatly limit development opportunities that our town desperately needs. Port Angeles
does not need to be stuck with a toxic waste dump. Rayonier is a profitable company. They can
fully clean up their mess.


